

On our knees for America. Sunday, June 29, 2014



This is from our friends at Family Research Council:

Dear Praying Friend,

Will you help us spread the word about Call2Fall, to be observed Sunday, June 29, 2014? In this decision year, before we choose our leaders, we need Call2Fall!

In January of 2009, Tony Perkins, President of the Family Research Council, was led to call believers across America to "fall on our knees" and pray for our nation, on the first Sunday of July. Churches in all of America's original 13 colonies united in prayer "on their knees" in July, 1775 at the outbreak of the War for Independence (see story).

Their prayers were heard, and resulted in the Declaration of Independence (our nation's birth certificate), the U.S. Constitution (the framework that would end slavery, give voting rights to men and women of every race, and produce more religious, political, economic and personal liberty for Americans, than people in other lands had ever seen.

Help us make this last Sunday in June, a day when Churches and families across America will take time to get on their knees and pray for our nation, acknowledging our dependence upon God - before we break out the fireworks and picnic gear to celebrate Independence Day on July 4th! Only as we depend upon God, can our children and grandchildren hope to know the blessings we have been privileged to enjoy.

Visit Call2Fall.com and click "I'm In!"; "Like us" on Facebook, Follow us on Twitter. Spread the word to help keep our nation "One Nation Under God!"

God is growing prayer across our nation; we know He is hearing us and you are an important part of it. May we work together, especially this year, to see His hand move upon our nation!

Thank you and God bless you,

Pierre Bynum Chaplain & National Prayer Director The Family Research Council